
Respect       Responsibility       Courage       Trust       Perseverance       Compassion 
 

  

   

    

 

Salhouse Primary School 
Headteacher: Ms Julie Church 

Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402 

email: office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk    web: www.salhouseschool.co.uk 

 

  
                    25th September 2023 
 
Coots and Bitterns trip to Norwich Cathedral 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
On Tuesday 10th October, all children in Coots and Bitterns will be visiting Norwich Cathedral for a variety 
of mini workshops to support our RE curriculum based on harvest and the story of creation.  
 
We are very excited to be travelling by coach from school directly to the Cathedral grounds. The children 
will be leaving school at 9.15am and will return to school ready for lunchtime. Please arrive at school normal 
time.  
 
Children need to wear school uniform and a coat, with school shoes. We will be having pack lunches when 
we return to school. You can order a school pack lunch that morning when we do register, via Pupil Asset 
or your child/ren can bring their own pack lunch from home. Children in Coots and Bitterns will not be able 
to have hot, hot vegetarian or jacket potato on this day. Children will need water bottles as usual.  
 
The trip will cost £5.60 per child and is payable through Pupil Asset or directly into our bank account. 
 
Please read the consent information on page 2 and if you are in agreement please give your consent on 
Pupil Asset for your child to join in the visit. 
 
 

Many thanks,  
 

 

 
 
 
Ms Julie Church 
Headteacher 
Salhouse Primary School 
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402 
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk 
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To be completed by the Visit Leader: 
 
Visit Leader:  Mrs King 
Tel No: 01603 720402 
 

The Visit Leader who will only divulge information to other staff as necessary, to ensure the welfare and safety of 
the participant. 
 
Place of visit: Norwich Cathedral 
Tuesday 10th October 2023 
Method of travel: Coach 
 

To be agreed by the Parent/Guardian 
 
I am willing for my child to take part in the above visit/journey and, having read the information provided, I agree 
to his/her taking part in the activities described. 
 
I understand that the staff responsible for the activities will take all reasonable care of participants. 
 
I give permission for my child/ward to receive pain relieving medication when appropriate (one dosage of 
paracetamol only). 
 
I agree to my child/ward receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or surgical 
treatment, including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered necessary by the medical authorities present. 
 
If your Emergency Contact Details have changed please notify the school office. 
 
I understand the extent and limitations of the insurance cover provided. 
 
Should there be any change to your information once consent has been given, please contact the Visit Leader 
immediately. 
 


